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Newsletter 

Dental Incursion and Screening 
This week, we are having our dental incursion and 
screening. Thank you for returning consent forms, 
you will receive a letter from the dentist in regards 
to steps forward.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Term Three Highlights  
 

Can you believe we have one more 
week until the school holidays? This 
term has flown by and has been an 
incredible term in many ways. 
 
Some of the term highlights 

 NAIDOC Week activities and 
celebrations 

 Book Week Parade 

 Father’s Day stall and 
breakfast 

 Pet Responsibility visit for 
Session Two 

 Fairies visiting Preschool 

 All the amazing physical 
environment upgrades 

 The children settling so well 
into the changes in our 
routine 

 Personal improvements in 
fine and gross motor 
development with our focus 
and some friends having 
sessions with our local 
Occupational Therapist 

 Silver City show art and 
discussions- some children 
are so excited!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Handwashing Song 
Tops and bottom 
Tops and bottom 

In between, In between 
Scrub them all together, Scrub 

them all together. 
Now you’re clean, squeaky clean! 

 
Keep singing so more fairies come 

to Preschool and maybe your 
homes. 

 
 
 
 

 
Important Upcoming Dates to Remember 

 
Last Day of Term Three: 
Session One: Wednesday September 25th  
Session Two: Thursday September 26th  
 
Teddy Bears Picnic: All welcome to attend with 
families 
Friday September 27th  
 
First Day of Term Four: 
Session One: Monday October 14th  
Session Two: Wednesday October 16th  
 
Children’s Day in the Park: More information to 
follow next term: 
A community event: Wednesday October 23rd 
 
Please keep up to date with what is happening 
in the home journal and on Kinderloop.  
 
Thank you all for your amazing family involvement, 
support and partnership this term.  
We are so proud of the individual growth and 
development of your child, this could not happen 
without your partnership, communication, 
dedication and support.  
Thank you again to all the families who are always 
donating resources to continue your child’s interest 
at preschool. We encourage sustainability at home 
and preschool by bringing recycled materials to 
preschool that we can use with craft, construction 
and in all aspects of play and learning.  
You are appreciated! Thank you!  
 

 

Have a fabulous week and holiday! 
 

 
 
 


